
 

 
The Board of Trustees, at its regular meeting of  

March 7, 2017, appointed:  

 
 

JERRET LONG 
as Assistant Superintendent of Learning 

for Lord Selkirk School Division effective July 1, 2017: 

 
 

Jerret is a graduate of Lord Selkirk School Division and has held administrative 
positions in the Division as Principal of Lord Selkirk Regional Comprehensive 
Secondary School (2012 to present), Vice-Principal at LSRCSS (2009-2012), Principal 
at Wm. S. Patterson School (2008-2009), and Vice-Principal at St. Andrews School 
(2007-2008). He was first hired in Lord Selkirk School Division as a Teacher at Ruth 
Hooker School in 1999.  He also has previous administrative experience as Teaching 
Vice-Principal at Keystone Christian School (1998-1999). 

 
Jerret has Bachelor of Education and Bachelor of Physical Education degrees 

from the University of Manitoba, and he received his Master of Educational 
Administration degree from Memorial University. 

 
Jerret is an Associate Member of the International Congress of School 

Effectiveness and Improvement.   He has presented to both the Manitoba Association of 
School Superintendents (MASS) and the Manitoba School Boards Association (MSBA) 
on behalf of Lord Selkirk School Division.  He has been involved in many leadership 
roles at the divisional level, including Past-Chair of Secondary Principals.   

 
Jerret lives in Winnipeg with his wife, Nancy, and sons, Noah and Micah. 
 
 

The Board of Trustees congratulates Jerret on his new appointment and wishes 
him much success in this exciting new phase of his educational career. 
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